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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are very glad to be back at school and happy that everyone stayed safe during the Halloween break. 

Every precaution is being taken in School to ensure that we all stay safe and that teaching and learning 

continues. Thank you for continued co-operation. 

Parent – Teacher Meetings 

Unfortunately, due to COVID 19, The Department of Education has advised schools not to conduct face to 

face parent meetings. 

 We plan to conduct telephone meetings where your child’s teacher can update you on your child’s 

progress, answer any questions you may have and offer advice on how you can help your child at home. 

Teachers will advise you next week about the day and time of your telephone meeting. Remember – if you 

wish you can contact your child’s teacher or myself by e mail. 

 

GAA  Skills Coaching - Hurling and Handball  

A Coach will be based in our school on Mondays from next Monday 9th Nov. All classes from p1 – p7 will 

receive coaching so everyone should wear School PE gear on a Monday (track suit bottoms, leggings and 

hoodie or coat advisable too) 

Parent Survey 

Thank you for your participation in the Parent Survey. This will be very useful in School Development 

Planning 2020-2021. Findings of the survey will be shared. 

Thank you to you all for your continued understanding and support, it is very much appreciated by all in 

Derrylatinee. A special word of thanks to “school family members” who are working on the development of 

our outdoor teaching and learning area and to those who planted bulbs and flowers cheering up our 

environment. 

Please continue to take care and be safe 

Kind regards 

Mrs McNeice 

 

 


